

Utah Juvare Steering Committee Agenda

March 17, 2023



- ❖ 11:00 Welcome & Announcements - *Keith*
- ❖ 20 min: New business - *Steering Committee Members*
 - Discussion on Significant Events Boards - *Tara and Chet*
 - Jeff received a lot of feedback from WebEOC users during the NBA All-Star Game where users were confused in terms of where to look to find significant information
 - A city user, for example, may have a city significant events board, a county significant events board and the statewide significant events board
 - Most users were using the Significant Events (View All) board because that's where the most information was
 - Jeff recommends going down to a single significant events board to eliminate confusion
 - Juvare could create easy to use filters on the Significant Events display view to filter posts by jurisdiction, county, region, etc.
 - If a user has information to share with their jurisdiction but not share with others, they would have to check a box to restrict that information to their jurisdiction
 - The Juvare team has started work on a presentation of this proposal for the steering committee to review
- ❖ 20 min: Work group reports
 - *EMSuite - Keith Bevan, Michelle McGaughey and Michelle Hale*
 - EMTrack
 - There have been a couple of meetings about leveraging EMTrack at Unified Fire Authority
 - There are continued ongoing discussions about using EMTrack in mass casualty incidents
 - EMResource
 - DHHS continues to work with the EMResource API along with Intermountain Healthcare
 - EMSupply
 - SLCo Health Department has been moving forward to update their inventory
 - UFA has 27 fire stations and a significant medical cache and may be a good entity to onboard with their supply inventory
 - *Region 2 WebEOC Work group - Tara Behunin*
 - Chet and Tara are working on outreach to Region 1 to get them up to speed and start holding training locally
 - Region 1 is aiming for a meeting on March 30th
 - *DEM Work group - Skyler Stratford*
 - DEM spent time this past week to train the State Emergency Response Team to post information in their activity log to help them understand the existing process
 - DEM is still working on a set of proposals to bring up to the group

Utah Juvare Steering Committee Agenda

March 17, 2023



- Skyler recommended to the group to add "Flooding" as an event type choice in the activity log
 - *GIS WebEOC Work group - Josh Groeneveld*
- ❖ 10 min: Juvare team updates - *Glen Roberson, Debrine Rosier and Jeff MacDonald*
 - Juvare is almost ready to deploy the EMAC-specific version of the RID board
 - This will remove the EMAC component from the main RID board and simplify the use and deployment of EMAC resources for the users who need it
 - Jeff will connect with Chet early next week to show him the progress to date
- ❖ 10 min: Unfinished Business - *Steering Committee Members*
- ❖ 12:00 Adjourn